
Midlands—Saturday, October 19, 2019 

The Midlands conference was held at Living Springs in Columbia. There are 16 units in this conference and 12 were represented on 

Saturday. There were 17 unit members as well as 2 board members making a total of 19 attendees. Cathy Milejczak presented the 

program, entitled “Women, You Are Called”. She discussed her recent trip to Tanzania and the amazing work being done there, 

including the installation of a new Bishop. She was also able to update the women on the building of the schools, the hospital and the 

water program. A total of $130 was collected in the offering and $200 was donated to the Lutheran Disaster Response.  

 


